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Heather Kauer

From: Melinda Auerbach 

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 5:29 PM

To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee

Subject: Proposed Bylaw No. 98, 2020

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Lasqueti Local Trust Committee, 
 
I have being reading the above proposed bylaw and I want to thank the Local Trust Committee and the Islands Trust for 
providing numerous opportunities for reviewing this document.  I also want to thank the Local Trust Committee for 
incorporating content from the Lasqueti Community Association’s OCP Review Committee. This committee held many 
public meetings where the wording of  Bylaw 77 was reviewed in depth and suggested revisions and additions 
forwarded to the LTC for their consideration. 
 
I agree with most of this document and feel that it speaks to the community’s wishes regarding future land use. I would 
like to see an overarching statement that the LTC would use the precautionary principle when making land use 
decisions. 
 
Once again, thank you for the work you are doing on this bylaw and I look forward to seeing the comments from other 
members of the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melinda Auerbach 
 
 
 
 


